TSSW Awarded $2.27 Grant to Address Burnout in
Health Care Workers
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Burnout is a serious problem among health care workers, and the Tulane School of
Social Work is using a new $2.27 million grant to address the issue. (Photo by Paula
Burch-Celentano)

Health care workers experience alarming levels of burnout, low job satisfaction, and
compassion fatigue, leading to poor behavioral health outcomes for themselves and
contributing to increased health disparities for the communities they serve.

The Tulane University School of Social Work (TSSW) plans to address these issues as
part of a $2.27 million grant from the U.S. Health Resources and Services
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Administration.
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